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#BREAK THE BIAS



This year’s theme
The 2022 campaign theme for international women’s day is: 
#BreakTheBias

Imagine a gender equal world.

A world free of bias, stereotypes, and discrimination.

A world that is diverse, equitable, and inclusive.

A world where difference is valued and celebrated.

Together we can forge women's equality.

Collectively we can #BreakTheBias



Strike the IWD #BreakTheBias pose
Cross your arms to show solidarity to encourage more 

people to commit to help forge a more inclusive world.



Women forging change

"It doesn't matter how strong your opinions are. If you don't use your power for positive change, 
you are indeed part of the problem."

Coretta Scott King, American author, activist, civil rights leader, and the wife of Martin Luther 
King Jr. 

The time to act is now and be part of the 
change!

Even the smallest actions are beneficial and can 
help make a difference if we are all united with 
our common goal of breaking the bias.



What can you do?
Short-term:

1. Use an intersectional lens; consider the 
minorities within the minority, are some 
women having it harder than others?

2. Notice and challenge microaggressions.
3. Talk to the younger generation; educate 

those with less experience such as 
younger siblings and friends.

Goodnight stories for Rebel Girls by Elena 
Favilli and Francesca Cavallo - In the Library!

Long-term:

Tune into the challenges women face in 
work and society by keeping in touch 
with world affairs, reading books and 
listening to podcasts. 

Invisible Women by Caroline Criado 
Perez; filled with eye opening data that 
will help you understand bias against 
women.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-do-we-mean-by-intersectionality-and-why-does-it-matter-tickets-224578990807


NCYW Society at Kendrick
At Kendrick a group of Yr12 students 
run the society - National Council of 
Young Women (NCYW) where we do 
sessions on a range of interactive 
activities to do with topics around 
feminism.

If you are interested please come 
along on Friday Week B Lunchtimes 
in Room H1! 


